
2023 PKLA Annual Meeting Minutes 
 

PKLA Director Mike Carter welcomed membership to the Annual Meeting.  

Approximately 175 lake residents attended.  Mike introduced special guest and 

elected officials.   

Guest Speakers included State Representative Dr. Glenn Rogers, District 60, which 

includes Stephens, Palo Pinto and Parker Counties.  Representative Rogers gave 

a report on 88th Legislative Session and the Special Session that followed. 

Brazos River Authority CEO David Collingsworth spoke to the crowd about 

the changes with the PK Lake Rangers.  Collingsworth introduced Palo 

Pinto County Sheriff Brett McGuire whose department will taking over 

policing the waters at PK.  An Interlocal Agreement with BRA and the 

County was negotiated and signed by both the County and BRA boards.  

He reviewed to the attendees the TCEQ permit that has been applied for by 

the City of Abilene to release effluents from a water treatment plant in 

Breckenridge back into PK Lake in the Cedar Creek area.  He explained 

that data is required to determine how the effluents might affect water 

quality.  David stayed and answered questions afterwards.  

Kirk Kennedy, PKLA Hydrologist, and Mert Fewell, PKLA Director, responded to the 

BRA position with a power point presentation that included the Cedar Creek flow 

data.    

United Coop employee Kanyon Payne presented a power point presentation on 
Coop efforts to provide highspeed Internet to the PK Lake community.  
A Question & Answer session followed. 

Possum Kingdom Lake Association Directors for the 2023-2024 include: 

Mert Fewell   Stacy Urban    Hank Lattimore    Mike Carter   
Brent Nance  Monte Land    Marsha Bettis    Jeff Young  
Russell Madden 

Others Attendees of the meeting included Air Evac’s Rhonda Deen and tax 

specialist Cole Carter from Peyco Southwest   


